OEO Developer Meeting #41

Pads:

- Notes from last meeting: https://etherpad.wikimedia.org/p/oeo-dev-40
- Pad to this meeting: https://etherpad.wikimedia.org/p/oeo-dev-41
- Pad for next meeting: https://etherpad.wikimedia.org/p/oeo-dev-42

Date: 14.07.2022 Participants:

- Moderator: MS Main reporter: LR
- Next meeting organiser:
- Developers with affiliation:
 - ∘ MS (IEE)
 - ∘ HF (Öko)
 - EA (DLR-VE)
 - o CM (RLI)
 - ∘ MG (OvGU)
 - CHK (DLR-VE)
 - o AS (OvGU)
 - o MR (OVGU)
 - JH (OvGU)
 - ∘ LR(IEE)

Preparation:

- Read last protocol: https://github.com/OpenEnergyPlatform/ontology/wiki/OEO-developer-meetings
- Check issues for next release: https://github.com/OpenEnergyPlatform/ontology/milestones
- Load software (GitHub, git, Protégé)

Agenda:

Announcement

- next meeting organiser? Christoph @25.08.22
- when will be the next meeting?
 - o the 28.07. is first day of summer holiday in BaWü
 - Suggestion skipping next 2 meeting and having the next at the 25th August --> decided
 - As a consequence the next release should maybe be postponed
- JOWO:
 - OEO energy paper accepted
 - o other papers?
 - Paper on competency questions (EA)
 - o participation physical or online?
- MS has to leave at 11:15 today
- personnel changes:
 - MS leaving Fraunhofer IEE, last OEO meeting today; also JH leaving OvGU, last meeting today:-(

- all the best to you two we'll miss you a lot! Tahnks :) I'll, too
- o JH also leaves OvGU
- review: OEO introductory workshop (07.07.)
 - Suggestion to sum-up the Workshop in some slides and provide for new developers
 - o Mirjam will edit the video and share it, also slides
 - o within SIROP: Capacity Building Modules
- review: OEO SC meeting (07.07.)
 - PtJ recognises our work

Organisational

• When to move a class to OEO shared -- and which parts?

follow up from last meeting:

- open issue
 - o OvGU prepares something offline, include LE
 - o follow-up next developer meeting
 - o a long term a technical solution would be feasible but not on a short term
 - o Janna did a pull request with tagging in which modul which class should go
 - Mirjam will review it
 - So we could switch from specififc modules as files to different views by the tagging in the future
- Follow-up to the discussion on how to join [LH]
 - o https://github.com/OpenEnergyPlatform/ontology/issues/1229
 - follow-up from last meeting
 - solution: Contact form --> AM, LH
 - already implemented? if no't: who's responsible?
 - the contactfrom to get the people on to the mailing list. We think Ludwig volunteered.
 - add specific category in dropdown --> OEP dev meeting
 - add Carsten to be contacted by contact form to put new people on oeo mailing list
 - Ludwig is also owner of the mailling list -> should be able to add new people

Release

- Release 1.11.0 successfully done on 2022-07-04
 - o unclear whether oeo viewer and OEP was updated
 - when the live version should be updated? After the release? When is the refresh of the OEO viewer?
 - o https://github.com/OpenEnergyPlatform/ontology/wiki/How-to-release-a-new-ontology-version
 - Maybe swith point 11 and 13 on the wiki --> decided
 - o Markus will directly change it
- Next release planned for 2022-09-01
 - Decide on the 25th if it should be postponed or not

Small Implementation - First Step

• as there where no other urgent issues we decided to implement a small issue together

OEO Clases

- Template Ontology Workspace (use for joint development) [NAME]
 - Add issue link
 - Collect related terms
 - Create an aristotelian definition
 - Find axioms

OEKG Other Topics

Collection of Tasks:

• Add something @A